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Google Classroom 

As part of our commitment to 
offering an online learning environment chil-
dren in Years Reception to 6 have been set 
up with a Google Classroom account which 
consists of their username followed by 
@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk and a pass-
word e.g. 
16jbloggs@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk 

Google Classroom can be accessed through a 
free App either on the Apple Store or Google 
Play on both Apple and Android devices as 
well as through the internet on laptops or 
desktops. If accessing on the internet on a 
laptop or desktop, type in                          
classroom.google.com into the address bar.  

The ‘stream’ which is the front page, is 
where teachers’ direct children to learning 
links and websites and would be the best 
place for children to explore when they first 
access their classroom. 
 
On the ‘classwork’ tab, there may also be 
assignments, quizzes or questions that are 
set. Clear instructions will be written to    
explain how to complete each task. Children 
don’t need to save anything anywhere as 
Google automatically saves their work as 

CGP Books 

Over the coming weeks      

children will be supplied with 

a pack of CGP books that will be kept at 

home. Please keep them in a safe place, we 

will be unable to provide a second copy. If 

your child is not attending school the books 

will provide lots of activities to keep them 

busy! 

In order to ensure that learning is continued, irrespective of lockdown and self-isolation.  Please find     

information below about how your child can continue to learn beyond the classroom... 

Oak National Academy 

 Oak National Academy have 

continually updated their 

resources with high-quality 

video lessons and resources which are availa-

ble throughout 2020/21.  

Other subscription based services 

 Educationcity 

 PurpleMash 

 Spelling Shed 

 Mathletics 

 TimesTable Rock Stars 

 Cracking Comprehension 

 Sora 

Class Dojo 

Class Dojo will remain 

in use as a communica-

tion element between 

parents and teachers to 

share information and offer support. 

mailto:16jbloggs@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk

